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To: greyhoundracing

Subject: enquiry regarding grey hounds

Dear Director,

Thank you for hearing out the people with this enquiry. | am disgusted in this kind of behaviour and think people conducting this kind of
cruelty to animals should be heard in court and should get a sever sentance for thinking it is ok to do such things to defenseless animals.
Something needs to be done and the government is the only one that cane inforce it. Please make this cruelty against the law and enforce it.
Australia should not be seen as a country that does not care about how they treat animals.

Sincerely,

Monika lewis





